
 
TO: Peter Brixius, City Manager 
  City Council  
 
FROM: Shane Baker, R&B/Solid Waste Director 
 
DATE: May 5, 2025 
 
SUBJECT: Solid Waste Cab and Chassis/Automated Sideload Body 
 
 

We opened bids for the Solid Waste Departments Cab and Chassis/Automated 
Sideload Body April 29th.  The amount approved for this purchase in the 2025 budget is 
$460,000. If approved this will replace unit 2-08 2010 Peterbilt Automated Sideload.  

Three vendors provided mandatory equipment demonstrations for evaluation for their 
bid to be accepted; however, only one formal bid was submitted from the following. 

 

Jackson Group Peterbilt (Delivery 300 days after order) 
Description Amount 

2026 Peterbilt 520 Cab and Chassis $218,371.00 
2025 Labrie Automizer Body  $226,538.00 
Trade 2010 Peterbilt (Unit 2-08) $25,000.00 

Total Price of Complete Truck  $419,909.00 
 

We would like to recommend the bid be awarded to Jackson Group Peterbilt for 
$419,909.00 for a 2026 Peterbilt 520 cab&chassis with the 2025 Labrie Automizer body.  
They have met the mandatory pre bid demonstration, bid specifications and will leave 
us $40,091.00 under the 2025 proposed budget. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me 970-824-4463. 


